Dear PhD student 

The Faculty of Health Sciences wishes to inform the public of interesting research made by PhD students. We have made a dedicated website for that purpose.

Please send an e-mail (written in Danish if possible) answering the following questions:

What is the title of your thesis?
From which institute and/or research unit did you make your PhD thesis?
Who was your main supervisor?
What question did you wish to answer with your thesis (max 150 characters)?
What did you find out?
How did you do it (your methods)?
How can your research be used (in the clinic/society etc.)?
When did/do you defend your thesis?

[bookmark: _Hlk123713709]
No technical language
Pay attention to writing in a language that the ordinary health-interested citizen, who does not necessarily know about your field of expertise, can read and understand. This means that technical terms that are not generally known should be avoided or explained. 


Your answers will be published as a news piece on our website https://www.sdu.dk/da/om_sdu/fakulteterne/sundhedsvidenskab/forskning/nye-phd-afhandlinger  and The Faculty of Health Science´s LinkedIn profile (link) and Sundhedsvidenskab, SDU on Facebook (link)

Please note that your answers will be published as you write them. You can see examples on the website https://www.sdu.dk/da/om_sdu/fakulteterne/sundhedsvidenskab/forskning/nye-phd-afhandlinger 

Please write you LinkedIn name here, then we will tag you: 
Please also include a photo of yourself (no smaller than 200 KB). 
You will hereby give us permission to publish your photo on sdu.dk, LinkedIn and Facebook.

Send the e-mail to: sun-web@health.sdu.dk 
We will let you know, when the news piece is online.
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